
 
 

We are discussing Kendall County’s Broadband Assessment on Wednesday, August 10th, and we want your 

input. We are hosting two Focus Group meetings and a Town Hall meeting: 

 

Focus Group 1: Wednesday, August 10, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. 

● Emergency Services 

● Healthcare Industry 

● County FEMA Representative(s) 

● Utility Providers 

 

Focus Group 2: Wednesday, August 10, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. 

● K-12 and higher education institutions 

● Library system 

● Government agencies 

● Chambers 

 

Town Hall Meeting: Wednesday, August 10, from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. 

● All are welcome to attend 

 

All groups will be held in the 2nd Floor County Board Room, at the Kendall County Office Building, 

111 W Fox St. Yorkville, IL 60560 

 

We hope you can attend your respective group. 

 

During this meeting, you will hear an overview of the assessment process and be able to provide input on 

existing service and internet availability, needs for higher speed broadband, and any goals that could be 

realized with better broadband access. Please join us and make your voice heard on our county’s need for 

better internet options! 

 

We are also conducting an online survey to get your feedback on broadband! 

Please click here to take the survey. Thank you for your time!  
 

If you have any questions about these focus group discussions, please contact Scott Koeppel at 

skoeppel@kendallcountyil.gov 

https://kendallcountyil.servicezones.net/

